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7th July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are drawing to the end of a successful academic year, in which your support and collaboration has been hugely

appreciated. We feel very proud of the achievements of the children and the school. The year has thankfully seen

significantly less Covid disruption, with a full curriculum and a summer term packed with trips, visitors and residentials

to enrich the children’s learning experiences.

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you of the changes to teaching staff for 2022-23 and to

inform you about your child’s new class in September. Tomorrow your child will meet their new class teacher and

spend a session getting to know them.

Leadership

We are delighted to announce that Lia Moss White will be continuing in her role as Assistant Headteacher in the

Autumn term. We are also saying goodbye to Sophie Keating, who trained at Primrose Hill and started her career here

– she’s moving on to another school in Camden; as well as saying goodbye to Julia Chalfen, who has been our School

Business Manager for 2 years. Hannah Wright, who works as SENCo for 2 days a week, is also leaving (she already left

us a few years ago and then returned, so who knows what the future will bring?!). We are sure you will join us in

thanking them for all they have done for the school, and wishing them well in their next venture.

Teaching Staff

Our teaching staff remains very stable. We are delighted to welcome back Marina Castelo-Branco after her Sabbatical

year. We are also excited to provide an additional day of teaching from our specialist Italian teacher Stella Nocera, who

will now work with classes from Reception through to Year 6 (‘fantastico!’). This week we have recruited an excellent

new Early years Teacher from September (we will share more details about this new member of staff as soon as we are

able) who will be working alongside Maria Felstead in Reception, as well as new Early Years Practitioner Georgia

Wedderburn.

New Class Arrangements

We have now planned the children’s class teachers and supporting adults for next year. Your child will meet

their new teacher tomorrow. In the Autumn term, your child’s new teachers will also hold an information session with

all parents and carers.

Liz Ghamar and Syra Sowe

Acting Headteachers

Head Teacher:   Phil Allman
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Current Class New Class New Class Teacher New Supporting Adults

Grove The Grove Alessia Ianacci 

Nawel Djehiche
Dita Tafilaj
Rokib Ali

Paz Sieghart

Rainbow Amanda Aplicano  Kerri Ballard

Tadpoles Karen Doyle Chin Chu Morley
Luljeta Pireva

Nursery
Froglets

 
 Emma Wregg

&  
Lia Moss White

Hayeser Zorbas
Abu Shahidullah
Stefania Cocco

Edina Dias Souza Saadi
Georgia Wedderburn

Reception
Ladybirds

Maria Felstead & New
EYFS teacher (watch this

space!)

Fitore Veliu
Roxan Cuerdo
Bujar Bublica

Ladybirds
(you will shortly receive a
separate letter showing

which class your child is in)

Year 1
Dragonflies Hatty Bennett Kim Squires

Year 1
Butterflies  Marina Castelo-Branco Kerri Ballard

Paulette Dale

Dragonflies  Year 2
Grasshoppers Joanna Rose Ardiana Statovci

Butterflies
Year 2

Beetles Sophie Tait Ana Garrido Gigorro
Gem Saunders

Grasshoppers
Year 3
Bats Alice Doran Rokib Ali

Beetles  Year 3
Squirrels

Paul Baron Thomson Lee Strode
Besa Merovci

Bats

Year 4
Hedgehogs Jacob Barnes Fllanza Sfarca

Iuli Rukmin

Squirrels Year 4
Foxes

Marianne Mattinson Amal Ahmed
Anna Kielczewska
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Foxes 
Year 5

Blackbirds Georgia Boyle Shqipe Hyseni
Saskia Devore

Hedgehogs 
Year 5

Woodpeckers Jemma Bourn Tiss Dardak

Blackbirds 
Year 6

Kestrels Lucy Yates  Carly Chapman
Suleha Khan

Woodpeckers
Year 6

Herons Nabila Harti Sabena Hilliard

Head Teacher:   Phil Allman

mailto:sdevore1.202@primrosehillcamden.co.uk
mailto:cchapman17.202@primrosehillcamden.co.uk
mailto:nharti.202@primrosehillcamden.co.uk
mailto:shilliard.202@primrosehillcamden.co.uk

